

12/2/80 VILLI 19820 47

0

A TOWNSHIP

O'NEAL ENGINEERING, INC. 
CONSULTING ENGINEERS

10 WASHINGTON PARK 🗆 EAST WASHINGTON STREET 🗆 BOX 10269, GREENVILLE, SOUTH CAROLINA, 29603 🗆 803-232-7392 December 1, 1980

Mr. Royce Carter Greenville County Planning Commission P.O. Box 1947 Greenville, South Carolina 29602

RE: M.D. Earle Property O.E. Job No. 80085

Dear Mr. Carter:

I would like to confirm our continued effort in the design development of the M.D. Earle property for U.S. Shelter Corporation. The architect's preliminary layout appears to be compatible to the storm retention design anticipated.

The two areas for our retention basin can be achieved with minor adjustment of the residential units.

If we can be of further assistance please contact us.

Sincerely,

O'NEAL ENGINEERING, INC.

Barry A. Harms, P.E.

cc: Mr. Robert Vergnolle, U.S. Shelter Corp.

Mr. Buddy Player, Miller-Player, Architects

Mr. Don Fogle, City of Greenville

BAH/je

[CONTINUED ON NEXT PAOE]